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October 15, 2010

Michael Green, Superintendent
Woodland School District No. 404
800 3" Street

Woodland, WA 98674

Dear Superintendent Green:

Congratulations! Yale Elementary School has been selected to receive the 2010 Apple Award
Construction Achievement Grant in the amount of $25,000. Your school was identified by the
Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction based on academic improvement from 2008-09 to
2009-10, school size, geographic location and other criteria.

The grant must be used for a capital construction project on school grounds or on other public property in
the community, city or county in which your school is located. Legislation directs that students select a
project idea with the help of adult mentors, parents, educators or administrators.

Scott Black from our School Facilities staff will be contacting you soon to discuss the grant and to
schedule a time to come to your school to present the award. Because this grant was made available from
the State Legislature, you may wish to contact your local representatives and invite them to the award
ceremony.

If you have questions, please contact Scott Black, Program Development Manager, in the Office of
Superintendent of Public Instruction, at 360-725-6268 or scott.black@k12.wa.us.

Best wishes for a successful school year.

Sincerd)y, j Z

Randy I. Dom
State Superintendent
of Public Instruction
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